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May 24, 2017 
 
 
 
TO:   ALL MEMBERS – REGION 3 
   CUPE LOCAL 873 
 
Dear Members: 
 
RE:   2017 REGIONAL ELECTION RESULTS 
 
 
Please be advised the election results for 2017 are as follows: 
 
 
 KEITH TAYLOR       - REGIONAL VICE PRESIDENT (2-year term ending May 2019) 
 

SHANE THAIR         - REGIONAL RECORDING SECRETARY (2-year term ending May 2019) 
 
 
SHOP STEWARDS – PLEASE POST ON YOUR STATION’S UNION BOARD. 
  
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Jason Jackson 
Provincial Recording Secretary 
CUPE Local 873 
 
 
Cc: BCAS Interior Region Administration 
 Provincial Executive Board 
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